01/28/22 - Weekly Board Notes

Mike Nelson - District Spelling Bee Winners:

We're pleased to recognize our students who participated in the District Spelling Bee on Wednesday. We had around 250 students, parents, and guardians attend this year's event at the Coeur d'Alene Inn. Now, our winners and alternates will now receive additional information about the regional Bee on February 12th at North Idaho College. We also have time on the March Board meeting agenda to introduce these students and re-present their plaques.

SEE ATTACHED- MEMORANDUM-SPELLING BEE WINNERS DOCUMENT.

Libbi Barrett - Principal Input Regarding PSAT 2022-2023:

SEE ATTACHED _BOARD MEMO_HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL INPUT RE_PSAT 20200-2023 JANUARY 28, 2022 –DOCUMENT.

Katie Graupman – NIC Dual Credit Courses:

SEE ATTACHED BOARD MEMO 2022-DUAL CREDIT-DOCUMENT.

Mike Nelson - Standards-Report Card Time For Elementary Schools:

District teachers are generating their first report cards of the school year on Friday. We plan to send the email message below to parents/guardians on Saturday to support their understanding of grading, standards, and how it connects to the growth of our students.

SEE ATTACHEDABOUT ASSESSMENTS – STANDARDS REPORT CARDS DOCUMENT.

Enrollment Numbers Reports Are Not Available This Week.

Q &A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following Board Weekly Notes.)